Dear Brethren December 4, 2023

Thank you for the support you have given me, it is greatly appreciated. Midterms
have come upon us this week for the classes that we have here at school. The
winter quarter is halfway over and soon the lectureship for next year will come
upon us in the spring quarter. I will have more information in the next month's

letter about the school lectureship.

I have been blessed to have the opportunity to speak to Different congregations this
month this past Sunday spoke at the Rogersville Church of Christ, TN and coming
up I will again get to speak at Banner Elk Church of Christ, NC and at Cherokee
Church of Christ, NC.

Thank you for the support you have blessed me with. Pray for me as I continue my

studies at the Tri-Cities School Preaching and Christian Development.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate



Dear Brethren January 7, 2024

The winter quarter of school is ending in a few week and the spring quarter is
about to be upon us along with the school lectureship coming up soon. I am
looking forward to the next quarter coming up for I will have four classes to take
for the spring quarter. The lectureship will be April 7* - 10% I will have more

information on the lectureship as time gets closer to time for it to begin.

I have a few speaking opportunities for this month. One at my home at Cherokee
Church of Christ in TN and another at Banner Elk Church of Christ in NC.

Thank you for the support you have given me it is greatly appreciated. Continue to
keep me in in your prayer as I continue my studies at the Tri-Cities School of

Preaching & Christian Development.
In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate



Dear Brethren February §, 2024

The Spring quarter has started, and I am looking forward to the four class that I
have. On Monday I have Inter-Testament History. On Tuesday I have World View,
and Epistemology. On Thursday I have Premillennialism.

I have a few speaking opportunities this month. One at Cherokee Church of Christ
and Banner Elk Church of Christ both are in NC.

In this quarter on April 7 through 10% (Sunday — Wednesday) is our school’s 18%
Annual Lectureship which will take place I will be speaking on Tuesday at 1pm
before the Arise To Truth live audience Radio program at 2pm

Thank you for the support you have given me, it is greatly appreciated. I ask that
you continue keeping me in your prayers as I have five months left before 1

graduate from the 3™ year program at the end of June.
In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate



